
The past year and a half has been unpredictable for educators and students alike and Fall 2021 is 
expected to be as close to normal for in-person learning and campus life. Prioritizing safety, 
mental wellness, and preparing for academic success will be presented in a new way for 
students, staff, and faculty. The Ohio Program for Campus Safety and Mental Health has 
introduced a virtual “Campus Community Chat” to expand upon ways campuses and 
communities can access collegiate mental health resources.   

The Ohio Program for Campus Safety and Mental Health invites you to join us on Thursday, 
October 21st at 2:00 pm as we partner with The Ohio State University Higher Education Center 
for Alcohol and Other Drug Misuse Prevention and Recovery (HECOAD) and Ohio Collegiate 
Recovery Programs (CRPs) for a power-hour conversation on Collegiate Recovery Programs: 
Supporting Recovery Initiatives for the Campus-Community.  

 
Collegiate Recovery Programs: Supporting Recovery Initiatives for the Campus-Community will 
provide participants an opportunity to learn and chat about:  

• The Ohio State University’s Higher Education Center for Alcohol and Other Drug Misuse 
Prevention and Recovery (HECOAD) as a support to local colleges and universities.  

• What resources and supports are provided by a Collegiate Recovery Program. 

• How various campus stakeholders including students can be an ally to someone impacted 
by addiction or in recovery. 
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